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Round 2 Community & Events Grants  
We are delighted to announce the conclusion of the latest grant round for the 2023/2024 
financial year. We extend our heartfelt congratulations to the Pingelly Museum & Historical 
Group and Wheatbelt Contract Services for their successful applications. 
Both organisations seized this opportunity with enthusiasm, showcasing their commitment to 
community enrichment and development. This opportunity was open to all community 
groups, clubs, businesses and individuals that wish to undertake projects, programs or events 
which benefit our community.  
The Pingelly Museum & Historical Group,  will utilise the financial support to safeguard and     
maintain valuable artifacts within their collection. Additionally, they plan to enhance the   
infrastructure by installing much-needed electricals in the undercroft, ensuring better   
preservation and accessibility to this area for storage of artifacts. 
Meanwhile, Wheatbelt Contract Services is set to elevate the recreational experience at    
Pingelly Pools by introducing exciting new inflatables. This initiative promises to add an extra 
dimension of enjoyment for pool-goers, enriching the leisure options available to the       
community. 
As we celebrate the successes of Pingelly Museum & Historical Group and Wheatbelt        
Contract Services, we eagerly anticipate the next cycle of opportunities. Keep an eye out, as 
the first round of the 2024/2025 grant will open in 
July/August 2024. 
Once again, congratulations to the recipients, and 
thank you to all applicants for your ongoing         
contributions to our community's welfare and     
development. Together, we continue to build a 
brighter future for all.  
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Heritage Survey, List & Policy 
The Local Heritage Survey and Heritage List have been officially adopted by Council following 
exhaustive consultation. This marks an important step in preserving our cultural and historical 
assets. This comprehensive review aligns these documents with the updated legislation,     
updates information on existing heritage places within the documents and adds new heritage 
places that have not been previously included. Overall, these documents are more              
comprehensive and user friendly. 
The Heritage Survey is the official record of the places of historical importance within Pingelly, 
including the reasons why these places are important. The most significant places on this    
Survey have been identified for protection on the Heritage List.  
A Local Planning Policy (LPP) has been drafted to ensure that 
the of being on the Heritage List protection is not overly       
onerous and the requirements are clear. This draft LPP is     
currently available for comment.  
Public submissions are now invited in response to the draft   
document. Submissions should be sent to                                   
admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au or to the Shire offices at 17 Queen 
Street, Pingelly by hand or post by close of business on 18 
March 2024. 
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